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New York Attorney Discusses NYC’s Worker Protections Against
Height and Weight-Based Bias at Work

News

11.21.23


In an interview with Bloomberg Law, Amanda Blair shares her insight on New York City’s new law

that bans height- and weight-based bias at work, which allows for both private lawsuits against

businesses as well as bias complaints brought directly through the city’s civil rights agency.

To read the article visit Bloomberg Law (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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